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                          Connecticut Girls Hockey League
  
November 21, 2011

Attendees:          Ridgefield, Danbury, West Hartford, Hamden, Shoreline Sharks,
                               Simsbury, Gary Lachance, Lou, Cassella, Don Lockyer

Absent:             Yale, Wallingford, Pawling, Bridgeport Wizards, New Canaan

Meeting Began:  7:40pm
Minutes were read from the October 24, 2011 meeting by Lou Cassella 
Voted, Nichole Barksdale (Danbury) 2nd by Laura Kennedy (Hamden)
Accepted and Approved by all.

Treasurers Report:
Presently there is a balance of $4868.00 Don said he had to send payment to the web site due to a glitch in the pay pal account.  Checks are arriving from members for Dues. Don hopes to deposit them by the next meeting. Don will send a check out for the taxes due to the state.  Gary and Don will file the necessary paperwork and advise the board next meeting.

Web Site:
Gary asked the remaining teams to post the home games for this season.  It’s a simple process that will require a person with some computer skills to post your seasons games on the web site. Once on the site a weekly posting of the scores will require you 2 minutes of your time.   
Gary will contact (Katherine Cascella) Wizards and Lou will contact Southern to get there games on the web.
Marshalls announced:
U-12    Shoreline      Darien/New Canaan 
U-14    Hamden        Wallingford
U-19    TBA
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2011-2012 Board of Directors:
Southern Stars                 Tom Earley
Shoreline   Sharks            Bill Greim
Pawling Tigers                 TBA
Ridgefield                        Kathy Ludwig
Hamden Dragons             Ted Kennedy
Northern Lights               Amy  Fairchild
Wallingford Hawks         Tony Carbone
Wonderland Wizards       TBA
West Hartford Wolves      Debbie Penn
New Canaan/Darien         TBA
Danbury Whalers             Nichole Barksdale
Simsbury                           Marci Sullivan 
Yale                                   Matt Obuck / John Sather
Accepted Hamden (Laura Kennedy) 2nd by Shoreline (Bill Greim) Accepted and approved.   Gary will contact Pawling, New Canaan, and Wonderland for there contact.

Discussion on U-12 Division:
There is some concern about the lack of parity in the U-12 Division.
Tabled until next meeting.
Suggestion: Bill suggested have a round robin to determine final placement.  Top two will play the Division I title game and 3, 4 will play Division II title game. 
New Business:
Play down requests:
Northern Lights have a 15 year old (Marisa Mitrano), at goalie position never played before play at the U-14 level.  
Voted and accepted

Ridgefield requested two new players play on the U-12 team this season.  They have no hockey experience.

Shoreline has a player who has experience but has not played for a year. Want to put her on the U-12 team to determine if she has the skills.  Misses the date by 5 days.  Bill will evaluate and advise the board what the outcome will be.
A reminder to all team that Dues of $800.00 per team are due by December 15, 2011.
Send to Don Lockyer 
127 Case Street
Canton, Ct. 06019 
Rosters are due by December 15, 2011 
Send to Louis48@optonline.net Amended rosters up and until December 31, 2011  

Adjourned: 9:00pm
Next meeting:  January 9, 2012 7:30pm at Milford Ice Pavilion
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